
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: George Tuma (rosetuma@comcast.net)
Cc: Frank Poss; "Brand Burfield"
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000323 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100131 AutoPro, 5200 Telegraph Ave, Oakland,

 CA
Date: Friday, November 14, 2014 12:21:58 PM

Hello Mr. Tuma:
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is closing the above referenced fuel case. 
 The public notification period ended on 11/7/2014 and no comments were received, so you
 may now decommission the monitoring wells.  Please submit a Well Decommissioning
 Report, including signed profile and disposal documentation of the waste (both well
 decommissioning and remaining site waste) according to the following schedule:
 
TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST
 
Please submit the following documents to Alameda County Environmental Health
 (Attention: Karel Detterman) and Geotracker, according to the following schedule:
 

·         1/14/2015 – Well Decommissioning Report
File to be named: RO323_WELL_DCM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

 
This report is being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section
 25296.10.  23 CCR Sections 2652 through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the
 responsibilities of a responsible party in response to an unauthorized release from a
 petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request.
 
Online case files are available for review at the following website:  
 http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

mailto:/O=ALCOEXCH/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KDETTERMAN
mailto:rosetuma@comcast.net
mailto:frank.poss@psiusa.com
mailto:brand.burfield@psiusa.com
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

